Department of Philosophy
University of Allahabad
Allahabad-211002

Date: 22.11.2024

Invitation to attend the “World Philosophy Day 2024"
on
November 29, 2024 at 1 p.m.
Dear Sir/ Madam,

We are happy to inform you that the Department of Philosophy, University of
Allahabad has been selected to observe the “World Philosophy Day, 2024” by
Indian Council of Philosophical Research (ICPR), New Delhi. The Department is
going to celebrate the ‘World Philosophy Day’ on 29.11.2024 (Friday) from 1 p.m.
onwards in the Department.

On this occasion, The Department will also felicitate Prof. S.K. Seth, the former
Senior Professor of the Department of Philosophy University of Allahabad. We are
pleased to invite you to attend this celebration and make it a grand success.
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